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LIFE

The Return of the 
MONSTER COOKIE RIDE

567 cyclists from across the 

Pacific Northwest participated 

in the 45th ride on Aug. 29.

‘For 44 years we started at the Capitol building. This was the first 

time we’ve started in Keizer, it was quiet and you’re into the 

beautiful rural area very quickly. Everyone absolutely loved the 

route and loved Keizer.’   — HERSCH SANGSTER, event organizer
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